
Dear Parents and Carers

We would like to invite you to join PATCH in a fun-filled event to hunt for 5 mysterious Golden Tickets
hidden amongst 200 Wonderlicious Chocolate Bars. 

The hunt begins on Monday, 25th March. You can purchase the chocolate bars either by pre-ordering or at
our PATCH stall located in the playgrounds while stocks last! 

The cost of PATCH's Wonderlicious Chocolate Bars is £1.50 per bar. 

You can pre-order your Wonderlicious Chocolate Bars now by clicking on this link: www.pta-
events.co.uk/patchpoole. We will deliver the bars to your child's classroom during the week of 25th March.
 
Our lovely PATCH team will be at our Wonderlicious stall selling our amazing chocolate bars every day after
school during the week of 25th March. 
We will be in different playgrounds each day as follows: 
Monday 25th - Infants 
Tuesday 26th - Juniors 
Wednesday 27th - Infants 
Thursday 28th - Juniors 

If you find a Golden Ticket, please contact PATCH to claim your prize. The prizes are based on the 5 lucky
children who took the Chocolate Factory tour in the book Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. The prizes
are: -

Charlie: Glass Elevator Drone

Verruca: Squirrel Cuddly Toy

Mike TV: Pictionary Air Game

Violet: Gobstopper Jar

Augustus: Chocolate Hamper
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Wonderlicious Bar Game: 25th - 28th March 2024

If you are one of the Golden Tickets, please contact PATCH to claim your prize.

Please remember, we only have 200 bars, so all the above is whilst stocks last!

We are very excited to bring this new event to our schools and we thank you for your support.

Good luck everyone!
PATCH and Friends Team


